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IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE STATE OF ALASKA 

ORDER NO. 473 

Two-part Order Amending 
. Section 1 and Section 3 of 

Rule 3, Alaska Bar Rules, 
Relating to ·Bar Examina­
tion Dates and Application 
Deadlines. 

IT IS ORDERED: 

read: 

read: 

1. Section 1 of Rule 3, Alaska Bar Rules, is amended to 

Section 1. An application form shall be 
provided by the Board upon request and upon 
payment of such fees as the Board shall deem 
appropriate~ Bar examinations shall be held 
in . the months of February and July of each 
calendar year. The time, date, and place or 
places of each bar examination shall be 
announced by the Board no fewer than 120 days 
prior to the first day of such bar examina­
tion..i.. and prompt notice thereof shall be 
provided all applicants and persons who have 
been provided applications following the date 
of the last preceding bar examination. Appli­
cation . forms provided by the Board shall be 
transmitted with a copy of the Alaska Bar 
Rules governing admission to the practice of 
law. The Board may provide applicants with 
such other [HATTER] material as it may deem 
pertinent. 

2. Section 3 of Rule 3, Alaska Bar Rules, is amended to 

Section 3. An application shall be filed not 
later than [MAY] March 1 for the July bar 
examination and not later than [DECEMBER] 
October 1 for the February bar examination. 
In the event that an application is filed 
late an additional late filing fee of $25 
shalt be paid if filed no later than fourteen 
days after the last day for filing a timely 
application, and a late filing fee of $100 
shall be paid if filed thereafter; provided, 
however, that no application shall be accepted 
for late filing unless such application is 
filed at .the office of the Alaska ·Bar 
Association not later than June 15 for the 
July bar examination and January 15 for the 
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February bar examination. An untimely 
application shall be considered an application 
for the next following examination 1.lllless 
withdrawn by the applicant. 

June 5, 1981 DATED: 

£.FFECTIVE DATE: July 1, 1981 
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